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Dear Ms Gibson 
 

North Ryde Station Redevelopment Project (SSD 5093 MOD 2) 
Comment on the Response to Submissions Report 

 
I refer to your email dated 26 July 2016 to the Department of Primary Industries (DPI) in 
requesting comment on the above matter. Comment has been sought from relevant 
divisions of DPI. Any further referrals to DPI can be sent by email to 
landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
 
The Department has reviewed the Response to Submissions document and provides the 
following recommendation: 
 

 The reference to consult with the Department of Primary Industries in the section on 
interception of groundwater during excavation of the borrow pit be amended to refer 
specifically to Department of Primary Industries – Water to ensure the appropriate 
division is consulted. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Rebekah Gomez-Fort 
A/Director, Planning Policy & Assessment Advice 
9 August 2016 
 
 
 


